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26th April 2024  
 
 
Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s) 
 
At the end of last week pupils from Albright descended on Alton Towers for the day.  It was wonderful to 
see the pictures and hear about all the exciting things the pupils got up to there. I am very proud of the 
maturity and the behaviour of pupils whilst there.  Everyone including the staff had a fantastic time, 

everyone deserved the well-earned 
break of the weekend following. I have 
included some pictures of the day for 
you all to see, thank you to the staff who 
organised and attended to make the day 
a success.  
  
 

 
Following on from the trip to Alton 
Towers and also last week’s newsletter, I 
do need to mention yet again, 

attendance. It is very important that any 
trips do not impact pupil’s attendance, it is 
expected that if pupils attend a trip they 
also attend school on the days following.  
This week we have seen attendance drop 
with many reasons being due to the Alton 
Towers Trip, if this continues to happen we 
will need to review what trips we can offer, 
which is a decision we would not make 
lightly. 
 

Art exams have been taking place all week in centre, big well-done to all pupils who 
have completed their first exam this week.   I would also like to say a thank you to 
pupils who have not been in the exam, they have been very considerate and quiet 

around exam spaces, and adapted well to any time table or teacher changes that have been needed to 
accommodate the exam.  
 
As a reminder for all parents, Monday 6th May is a bank holiday, school will be closed and re-open Tuesday 
as normal. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend and we will see you again on Monday.  
 
 
Mrs Hazelwood 
 


